July 27, 2010

«AddressBlock»

Dear «First_Namen»:

Enclosed you will find a newsletter about health and nutrition published by Shepherd Bay Medical
Center. If you would like to continue to receive future editions, please contact me at 555-5555.

Sincerely,

Scot Anderson

Public Outreach Specialist



